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Dear Sir/Madam,

We have no objections to the proposed dorma windows and new brick built garage at No2 Elm Grove

I believe there were two issues raised at the pre planning stage, that the other dorma windows on the street were
not original and that the size proposed was not in proportion to the rest of the building.

A google images search results in a photo from the early 1900s which clearly shows dorma windows present on
Elm Grove properties from No3 onwards. Also the size proposed is the same and in keeping with the rest of the
street as the measurements were directly taken from No3.

Comments made by Mr Tom Richardson of 3 Elm Grove, Robin Hoods Bay, WHITBY, United Kingdom,
YO22 4RB

Comment Type is No objection




